THE ALLIANCE FOR PUERTO RICAN EDUCATION AND EMPOWERMENT
INVITES YOU TO JOIN THE FILMING OF:

When: Saturday, November 9, 2019 from 2:30-6pm
Location: Brooklyn, NY

Invitation Only, Please respond by clicking "RSVP HERE"

WE ARE PRODUCING A SHORT EDUCATIONAL FILM
CELEBRATING THE 50 YEAR ANNIVERSARY OF THE
PUERTO RICAN STUDIES DEPARTMENT AT BROOKLYN
COLLEGE AND ARE INVITING YOU TO SHARE YOUR STORY
ABOUT YOUR TIME THERE!

BRING PHOTOS OF YOURSELF DURING YOUR TIME AT
BROOKLYN COLLEGE AND OTHER RELATED MEMORABILA
SUCH AS FLYERS, BUTTONS, ART WORK, OR MAGAZINES.

For More Information please email: contactapree@gmail.com
www.apree.org




